Our business has $275 in income for the year of 2020 with our reduced expenses of almost $30,000. All due to the Governor's
never-ending declaration of emergency and utilizing these "powers" to do things that are not in the best interest of the taxpayers,
would never survive a vote of the taxpayers and make it hard for us and many others to decide whether to heat our homes or eat.
These "powers" were never intended to be used in this manner and it is only for personal and political power that they are being so
abused.

We do not want to be reliant on the state for our very survival. We want to work and earn what we need. Please put an end to this
and muzzle the loophole that has led our (previously) great state into such a deplorable condition.

Thanks you,

Pete



